
 

November 24th, 2020 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All City of Sulphur offices will be closed Thursday, November 26th and Friday, 
November 27th in observance of Thanksgiving. Per Waste Management, residential 
garbage collection will be delayed by one day starting Thursday.  
 
 
 


